
Commissioner Dwayne McFall
615 Macon Ave
Canon City, Colorado 81212

Dear Commissioner McFall,

I am writing today to express my interest in continuing for another
term on the Fremont County Fair Board. I feel like we have made
a lot of progress in the last three years, and I look forward to
continuing to grow and expand the fair even more. I have also
learned a lot while serving as the board secretary for the last two
years and look forward to continuing this position in the upcoming
year.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kristina Brubaker
719-371-1839


